Hi Jay — just a thought; | wonder if it’s worth letting the Communications office know. | don’t know
whether they issue statements in response to releases like the one on PETA’s site or not. Perhaps
the President’s Office may have made them aware, having received a letter directly from PETA (I
assume you’ve seen a copy of that?) A similar letter was sent to the Secretary of the Navy and to the
Secretary of Defense, mentioning research at several schools including USF.

Jay R

From: Jay Dean <jaydean@usf.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 1:51 PM

To: Jason Ramage <jramage@usf.edu>; 'Pilon-Thomas, Shari A." (Shari.Pilon-Thomas@moffitt.org)
<Shari.Pilon-Thomas@ moffitt.org>; Farah Moulvi <EMOULVI@usf.edu>; Paul Mackley I

<pmackley@usf.edu>; Adrienne Booker <adrienneb@usf.edu>; Sylvia Thomas <sylvia@usf.edu>
Subject: PETA has named Jay Dean at USF as someone to target

FYI

My ONR research has made me and other ONR researchers targets of PETA. in my case they named
me and said my research was done without pain relief (not true) and that | should be stopped. They
posted images from peer reviewed papers online. Not sure if this will affect IACUC meetings w extra
guests but | wanted you to know.

Jay D.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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